
 

Deployment of Old Republic Aerospace’s Claim Emergency Response Team  
to the Aftermath of Hurricane Matthew 
 
October 18, 2016 
 
Dear Valued Producer: 
 
From October 6 thru October 9, Hurricane Matthew battered the southeastern coast of the United States, including  
Florida, Georgia, South Carolina and North Carolina. 
 
I am pleased to report that Old Republic Aerospace’s Claim Emergency Response Team was ready, able and  
willing to respond to this catastrophe. Below are some highlights of Old Republic Aerospace’s Claim Emergency  
Response Team’s early and ongoing response to the damage produced by Hurricane Matthew. 

Our team continually monitored the progress of Hurricane  
Matthew as it approached Florida and assessed our potential 

exposures along the coastline. 

Team members David Huie (on right) and Chris  
Runnels (on Left) were fully equipped, mobilized and in 

Florida within 24 hours of the hurricane passing through. 

The team had everything they needed to maintain their  
constant presence for up to 10 days, including mobile quarters, 

food and a generator in the event they  
experienced a major loss of power in the affected areas. 

Along with ground support, the team flew our Cessna 182 
to the impacted areas in Florida to expedite loss  

inspections. The 182 allowed us to cover a lot of ground 
and provide outstanding response times to our insureds. 

On several occasions we were able to be on site and  
inspect an aircraft within 2 hours of a claim being reported. 



The claim team also contacted several brokers after the  
hurricane had passed to check on their safety and to advise 
them we were positioned should one of our insureds have a 

claim. 

Our team not only responded to losses, but also visited  
multiple insureds that had aircraft parked and hangered at 
various airports along the coast to proactively check in and 
ensure that no damage had been incurred and to offer any 

assistance that was needed. 

 

We want to thank our Old Republic Aerospace claim Emergency Response Team for their efforts that 
demonstrate why our claim professionals are the best in the industry. 

 

Of course, as always, we thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Michael Warren 
Executive Vice President 
General Counsel & 
Director of Claims 


